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The Hol Museum in  

Norway features farm 

buildings from the 18th 

and 19th centuries.  

Here, ceilings and walls 

show early rosemaling. 
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Dear Rosemaling Friends,  

     I hope everyone is getting out their favorite brushes and 

getting ready for our much anticipated convention this 

year. I'm really excited to study with two wonderful   

teachers, Nancy Schmidt and Patti Goke, both Vesterheim 

Gold Medalists. We have had both of them to teach us in 

the past and they have a vast amount of knowledge to pass 

on to us. Aren't we lucky?! 

 I was fortunate enough to be able to study rosemaling with 

JoSonja Jansen in August and saw several of our members 

while there in Eureka, CA: Onya Tolmasoff, Tirzah      

Probasco, Sandra Cole, Mary  Ellerman, Teresa Palma, 

Ruth Ann Petro, Shirley Jones, Carl Larson, Nancy Moore, 

Joyce Smith, and Anne Emerson.  Two  CRA 2011  

Vesterheim  participants, Karen Nelson (White Ribbon 

winner) and Betsy Omohundro were there also.  Beth 

Twogood and Astrid Fisher are also to be congratulated for 

submitting. I think itôs so important to keep our tradition 

alive and thriving.  

 On that note, please check out Vesterheim's website. They 

have some new features,  one of which is the Gold    

Medalists Virtual Portfolio. They can also use our support 

financially; so, consider joining. Patti Goke is the publisher 

of their rosemaling newsletter. They also have some    

wonderful DVD's, patterns, and wood. While you're at it, 

please check out our own website. If you participate in 

Facebook, I've initiated a page for us, but itôs under      

construction. Just send me a request to join and I'll add 

your name.  

Elsewhere in our fabulous newsletter, please check out 

Jurene While's rules for selling items at our trade floor. Itôs 

always fun to purchase some goodies. Also, if you have 

something to donate for raffles, it would be much           

appreciated. We particularly love painted items. 

Thanks to Karen Gibson for working on nominations for 

the board for next year. Still working out the office of Vice 

President as we go to press. We will send out an email  

letting everyone know who is running in that slot when we 

get that worked out so that we don't delay the newsletter. 

The next two years will be in the northern California area. 

Hope everyone has their hotel reservations. I really       

enjoyed staying there last year. See you soon!                                

                                                                                           

Arlene Rounce 

CRA President 

 

We will have elections for the 2012 Board at our 

General Business Meeting at Convention Friday  

November 4th (time TBA), so plan on attending. 

Thank you to those who responded to the emails and 

phone calls. The following have agreed to run for 

office: 
 

President             Arlene Rounce 

1st VP Convention ð open ð 

Secretary             Astrid Fisher 

Treasurer             Onya Tolmasoff 

Membership             Joyce Field 

 

If you are interested in any of these positions, please 

contact Karen Gibson.  Nominations will also be 

taken from the floor at the Convention General 

Meeting.  

Karen Gibson 

Nominations Chairperson 

(310) 378-0191  

 kcgibsonpv@aol.com 

General Board Meeting/Elections 



3 

Hi Everyone,  

I hope your summer went well.  Registration is going great for convention.  I finally have photos and the projects ð 

they were worth waiting for.  Pattiôs project is on a Mangle board in the Telemark style. She will be teaching in acrylics 

using Traditions paint by DecoArt.  I have heard they are very nice to paint with and Iôm looking forward to a new  

experience. Nancyôs project is on a 14ò Plate in the Os style. She will be painting in Oils but has assured me she doesnôt 

mind if you paint in Acrylics.  Nancy is not experienced in Acrylic and so her help may be limited.  Os is  fun to paint in 

either medium, so I donôt think we will have any trouble converting for the acrylic painters.     

 

If you havenôt already sent in your registration form, donôt forget registration goes up Oct 8th.  The registration form is 

on page 15; if you are not a current CRA member, CRAôs membership form is on page 14. You must be a current  

member to attend convention. 

 

Donôt forget to bring your favorite brushes and painting supplies with you.    Paint will be provided for class, and  

non-toxic mediums and brush cleaners.   If you paint with oils please bring a container with a lid for the brush cleaner.  

 

Here is a quick run down of our time line to help you planééééééééé. 

Nov 3rd:    Registration.        Thursday night one room will be open to basecoat and meet and greet  

     old and new friends. 

Nov 4th:    Classes 9 am till 5 pm.   Rooms will be open in the evenings for painting. 

Nov 5th:    Classes 9 am till 5 pm.   Banquet 6.30 p.m.  and all the fun that goes with it. 

Nov 6h:     Classes 9 am till  5pm    Sorry to see you all leave but see you next year. 

This year we do have the rooms next to each other, so not as far to go when we have to change rooms.  Also the second 

room is larger so we wonôt be so tight for space.  The light in the classrooms is wonderful they both have a full wall of 

windows and the light pours in, so no need for extra lights. 

 

THE DOUBLE TREE HOTEL 

This is a beautiful hotel and the rooms are just wonderful. Every room has a refrigerator, hair dryer, coffee pot and  

features Sleep Number beds. The hotel provides FREE shuttle service from LAX airport. The DoubleTree has a great 

restaurant and bar and there are restaurants nearby within walking distance. I have secured a great rate of $95 per night. 

You can stay as many nights as you wish at this rate. If you would like to do a little sightseeing in Southern California 

after the convention, the hotel will honor the special rate for as long as you wish to stay.  

 

 

 

Double Tree Hotel  

6161 West Centinela Avenue  

Culver City, CA 90232  

1-310-649-1776 

1-866-819-5320  

Website: www.doubletree.com  

 
 

2011 Convention in Southern California 

November 3rd 4th 5th & 6th  2011 

 
You can call to make 

a reservation anytime 

�E�X�W���G�R�Q�¶�W���I�R�U�J�H�W���W�R���P�H�Q�W�L�R�Q 

that you are with the 

California Rosemaling Association 

to get this special rate. 

If you register online use 

code CAR to get the group rate. 

Yvonne Thomson, 

1st Vice President      


